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Merry Christmas in July, 

Once again, Christmas in July is almost upon us, and it is this time of year to make your dollars work 
by helping the PWA Holiday Charities raise all-important funds for those in need.  During Christmas 
in July, we want to give to those in need, but we can only do this with your help.   

With this in mind, we announce:  
   

PWA Holiday Charities Annual Christmas in July Show 
Sunday, July 31, 2022 With Social At 5:00 PM – Showtime At 6:00 PM 

Neon Boots Dancehall & Saloon 
11410 Hempstead Highway, Houston, TX 77092 

(Between Antoine & 34th Street) 
 

Over twenty years ago, Lady Victoria Lust, along with a cast of volunteers, hosted the very first 
Christmas in July Show with a carnival. This year, Kimberly Anne O’Neil, along with the Board & 
Members of PWA Holiday Charities, in remembrance of Crystal Rae Lee Love, want this year’s 
Christmas in July to be a monumental Christmas In July celebration.  We cordially invite you to 
enjoy the entertainment provided by our invited performers and community organizations who 
have been asked to take everyone on a remembrance Christmas In July Holiday. 

Thank you for the years of support that you have given to PWA Holiday Charities.  All donations, 
regardless of size, will make a difference.  You can make an online donation by clicking on the 
Donate button here on our website, or by mail, payable to PWA Holiday Charities, at P.O. Box 
66849, Houston, TX 77266-6849.  So please continue your tradition in assisting us in this worthy 
cause. 

We are looking forward to seeing you on Sunday, July 31st and thank you for making this another 
successful event for PWA Holiday Charities and our community.  VIP tables (seats 4) are available 
for this event for $250.00 (Specialty) and reserved floor tables for $100.00.  Both VIP & reserved 
floor tables are 100% tax-deductible.  Please contact me by cell at 713-385-4259 or email at 
donlgill@yahoo.com,  to reserve your table. 

With respect, 

 Don Gill 

Don Gill 
Executive Director, PWA Holiday Charities 
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